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TALENCE. ~ Sept.30,1971 

Thanks for your letter of Sept.22. Unhappily,it is not possible for 

me to come this December. No time for it!But very probably next Easter I will be in the 

West again for two weeks,may be with Arnaud,and in that case I surely will come to Idaho. 

If you cannot come to Illinois,I will be very sorry,for it will be 

an indication that things are not good.So,I really hope to see you there. 

I got some more kmixx blades from this man Seibel in the Jura.I hope 

to meet him some time this year,and discuss with him his techniques 

I hope you feel better now,and that Evelyn is also improving. 

It must have been difficult for her with the heatwave.We had also here a very hot surmner, 

could not work at the dig between noon and 4 P.M.Just an oven.We also had some nice 

tornadoes,thank you, w~ uprooted 21 walnut trees in the• farm of my cousins,about 20 

miles from Carsac. At Caraac itself,no darmnage. 

About the Cro Magnan project,I would have to know,since I have to 

begin planing the surmner excavations as soon as February at the latest. 

Tixier is now excavating Ksar Akil,in Lebanon,and will be back at the 

end of this month.I do not know where he will be in December. 

Bien amicalement a vous, 

AO 7711 2 


